Attendance : Audra L., Carl C., Cristie M., Julie W., Laura B., and Sheila C.
Minutes Taken By : Laura B.

Sharing:

e Julie W. ,Executive board member, has five classes to complete her AA as a drug and alcohol counselor. Continued
success as you complete this degree.

Plans for year:

e Positive Action Parent Classes will be in October for Klickitat and March for Lyle parents. Flyers with dates and times
will be out shortly.
Technology Safety Night will be in Lyle. Sheila C. will let us know dates.
TADAA will begin in October.
Liz L. is the SAP for three days in Klickitat through the grant with Klickitat School District covering the rest of her
contract for a total of five days in Klickitat. Lyle’s SAP resigned and took another position at Lyle School District.
Sheila C. is assuming ESD will be posting the SAP position soon.
Healthy Youth Survey will occur at each school this year.

Budget Update:

e Sheila C. gave an update on the upcoming budget. We’ve received $20,000 and should receive another $10,000 to
cover expenditures. We need $30,000 to cover expenses/bills through Sept. 30, 2025. We are to receive a total of
$145,000. At this time no funds to spend until more funding is received by Oct. 1, 2025.

Recruitment:
e Discussion had regarding recruitment efforts and will continue discussion in October. Sheila C. has shared the

recruitment flyer through email and board members have given input. Discussion will be had on awards recognition in
June. Final recruitment plan will be completed in October.

Sector Rep Update:

e Audra L., Healthcare Sector Rep., gave an update on mutual aid with Appleton and Wahkiacus for quicker response
time for emergencies. Audra explained about the Emergency Response QR code that is posted for people to sign up.
Need to work on efforts to identify needs at individual homes in case of emergencies. Discussion followed with
organizations combining to support this need, community surveys, or other items an organization would like to
involve the community in. Sheila C. Will have a newsletter in October and will include the QR code for signing up the
Emergency Response. Audra L. explained the “Stop the Bleed” kits that are at the school and community center.
Training will occur in the future. Narcan is at the fire department, school, and vending machines in Goldendale and
White Salmon. Discussion followed concerning putting them in a local business in Klickitat. Discussion followed
concerning energy drinks and getting education about them for our families and youth.

Community Survey:

e Community Survey will be happening soon. Sheila C. will hopefully hear more details from the Healthcare Authority
during next week’s meeting. We usually need 120 surveys submitted by November. We will be present at events such
as sporting events, bingos, and conferences. Detailed plans will be finalized when survey dates are given.



